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July 13, 2009
The Honorable Harry Reid

Majority Leader

United States Senate

522 Hart Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
Fax: 202-224-7327

Dear Senator Reid:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your pending amendment to the Senate’s FY 2010 Defense Authorization bill (S.1390) to expand the concurrent receipt of military retired pay and VA disability compensation. FRA supports legislation authorizing the immediate payment of concurrent receipt for all disabled retirees and appreciates your strong leadership on this issue.


The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
